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JUN 16 1934

Docket No. 50-156

University of Wisconsin

ATTN: Mr. R. J. Cashwell
Reactor Director

Nuclear Engineering Department

1513 University Avenue

Madison, WI 53706-1572

Dear Mr. Cashwell:

SUBJECT: ROUTINE SAFETY INSPECTION OF THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN RESEARCH
REACTOR

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. T. Reidinger of
this office and Mr. M. Mendonca of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
on May 10-13, 1994. The inspection included a review of authorized activities
for your University of Wisconsin TRIGA Reactor. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings we - discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed <ort.

Areas examined during ‘te iripection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspercion consisted of a selective examination of procedures
and representative recoris, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspections.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.
We will gladly discuss any gquestions you have concerning this inspection.
Sincerely,
"Oigingl signed by Cinthia 0. Pederan™

Cynthia D. Pederson, Chief
Reactor Support Programs Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-156/94001 (DRSS)
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